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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter B with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We have been talking 

about snow this week and did “snow” many 

fun activities including reading and singing, 

making a cute snowman craft, making a 

snowman out of our names, a snowman 

counting cut and glue, and matching mitten 

games. We even made two types of fake 

snow! Ask your little how we made it. How 

cool that we even got to see a little of the 

real stuff! We also had fun celebrating the 

100th day of school painting 100 dots, writing 

in our journals, and finding 100 Hershey 

Kisses (and eating a few too). Since we had a 

snow day and still have so many snow and ice 

things to do, we will continue our theme and 

the letter B into next week.  

B into next week.  

 

       

Upcoming Events 

Jan.  28 – SMS Bingo Night                       

Jan.  30-Feb. 3 – Catholic Schools Week       

Feb.   2 – Open House                               

Feb.  14 – Pre-K Valentine Party              

Feb.  17 – Noon Dismissal                              

Feb.  20 – No School                                     

Feb.  25 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run     

March 25 – City Lights Dinner and Auction   

Show and Tell will be on Wed., Feb. 1st. 

Snacks for next week:                            

Monday – Ezra                                        

Tuesday – Garrett                              

Wednesday – Lillian                          

Thursday – Paisley                                               

Friday – River 

                                   

Notes: 

We will welcome a new little blessing to Pre-K next Wednesday. We are all so excited to have 

Oliver Litherland and his family be a part of our St. Mary’s School Family! 

Catholic Schools week is next week! Important information is attached to this newsletter.  

Rockets Foundation 5K and Kids Fun Run is Saturday, February 25th at 1:30 pm.  This is a fun way 

to support our Rockets Foundation who does so much for our school. Sign up online at 

www.fueltherockets.com. There will also be a Mardi Gras themed Cajun dinner at the Elks the 

evening of the race.         
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